
Another huge thank you to  
Mrs Gallacher for all her dedication, 

commitment and hard work during her 
time here at Cargenbridge. She has not 

only been a hardworking committed 
teacher but her involve-

ment and support with the 
Choir, Burns Festival, Mu-

sic Festival, Gymnastics 
ASC, Bike Breakfasts have 

to be recognised. Mrs Gallacher you will 
be sadly missed but we wish you all the 
very best at Nethermill. Good luck x  

Cargenbridge School Updates and information 

Foodbank Donations 
P5/6 would like to thank everyone who 
kindly donated food items for the local 

foodbank.  

Friday 14th December 2018 

Christmas Jumper Day/Lunch 
It was lovely to see everyone in their 

Christmas Jumpers. We are pleased we 
raised £114.40 for Cash for Kids. A spe-
cial thank you to the Kitchen staff  for 

a lovely Christmas lunch.  

FRIDAY MAIL DROP 
In the mail drop today please find: 

1.  CPA Newsletter  -  All 
2. Learning Conversation Feedback - P1-7 

Newsletter 
This will be the last Newsletter of 

this term and year. Thanks again for 

all your support in this busy term 
and to all the children for all the hard 

work and enthusiasm for learning.  

All the staff would like to wish you all 
a Happy Christmas and Best Wishes 

for 2019. 
 

The School will open again on  
Mon 7th January.  

 

Bling Your Bike Breakfast 
We hope you all enjoyed your 
Bling Your Bike Breakfast yes-
terday. Thanks again to Mrs 
Gallacher for organising this. 

We had some fab Christmassy bikes! Well 
done to the winners: P1 Layla, P2 Cree, 
P3 Kacie, P4 Dean, P5 Emily, P6 Jay Mc, 

P7 Lucas  

Please note …… There will be NO 

Country Dancing ASC on  

Mon 17th December  

Email Address: 
gw08officecargenbrid@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Blog Address: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/ 

Mrs Watson says ………… A huge thank you to all those who came along to our 

Farmer’s Market last night. What a great turnout. Hopefully you got some nice 

goodies or presents. Weren’t the class stalls brilliant! Thanks to all who helped 

out. We hope you enjoyed your evening. Special well done to our Farmer’s Mar-

ket Committee who have worked really hard planning the event and for their 

help last night. Thanks also to Fiona from RHET for all her help.  

Learning Conversations 

On facebook, on the blog and in the 
maildrop you will find a copy of the feed-

back recently received after our Learning 
Conversations - very positive, I am sure 

you will agree.  

Christmas Show Reminder 
Children in P4, P5/6 and P6/7 should 

wear their formal uniform (white 
shirt & tie) with a hint of Xmas, eg 
tinsel, boppers etc on Monday and 

Tuesday for all performances of the 
Christmas Show.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                         W/B 17th December 2018 

On Mon —   Christmas Show Dress Rehearsal 2pm  

On Tues—    Christmas Show 2pm & 6.30pm  

On Wed —    Nursery Art/Craft Sessions 10.45-11.45am and 2-3pm  

On Thurs —  Nursery Parties AM and PM  

On Friday—    Brew & Blether 9-10am           P1-7 Christmas Parties  

                                              HAPPY HOLIDAYS !!!!!  

WORKING TOGETHER LEARNING TOGETHER 

Pupil of the Week    
Fri 14th December 2018 

P1/2 Layla, P2/3 Mariel, P4 Shaun, 
P5/6 Jacob, P6/7 Ryan  

WELL DONE !!!!  
Cup Winner was :  SOLWAY  

National Sumdog Challenge 
All classes have today started the Na-

tional Sumdog Challenge which lasts for 
a week. After the success of the Dum-
fries and Galloway Regional Challenge 
we are keen to see how successful the 

children will be this time.  

Tel. No. 
01387 273550 

Reminder of next week’s dates  
 

Mon 17th Dec P1-7 Christmas Show Dress Rehearsal 2pm 
Tues 18th Dec P1-7 Christmas Show 2pm and 6.30pm  

Wed 19th Dec Nursery Art/Craft session AM 10.45-11.45am and PM 2-3pm  
Thurs 20th Dec Nursery Christmas parties  AM & PM  

Fri 21st Dec P1-7 Christmas parties  
(children can come dressed to school in their party clothes) 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/

